
January 18, 2017 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
On an as needed, on-going basis, Santee School District  (SSD)  will be disposing of surplus 
personal property by public auction, eBay, sealed bid, or other appropriate method of disposal 
for the next year. 
 
Surplus items may be sold at public auction on eBay through work with BGB Liquidation 
“BGB”  Items for sale by auction on eBay may be accessed by visiting 
http://stores.ebay.com/bgbliquidationsballygobragh 
 
BGB may be reached via e-mail at: Cassia@ballygobragh.com  or by phone at 619-987-2645 
or by visiting their web site at http://www.ballygobragh.com. 
 
 
The disposal of surplus District personal property will be conducted in accordance with 
Education Code. 
 
 
 


